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              Ruby Class Newsletter 
Already half way through Term 4!  

This week in maths, we have been applying our multiplication knowledge when learning division 
sums. We have also used our new knowledge of division to answer even bigger division 
problems! The children have amazed me with their understanding. 

This week is Science Week, on Monday we were lucky enough to watch a live video all about 
life cycles. During this live stream we saw lambs and calves being born! In the afternoon, we 
planted some flowers (red, white and blue), for the Queens Jubilee. We can’t wait to see 
them grow in the summer! 

   
 

In English this week, we have been creating our own chapter for The Boy Who Grew Dragons, 
we were acting as though we were Tomas and we had taken a dragon to school! The children 
have come up with lots of creative ideas! 

In PE, we are continuing our work on symmetrical shapes while doing gymnastics – this time 
we also included different types of rolls. 

In DT, the children were practicing hygiene and using different kitchen skills, such as 
cutting, weighing and measuring. This is something that will help them in their final project… 

During geography, the children were able to use books and laptops to create a fact file about 
Italy – they were all so creative and it was a chance for me to see the computing skills they 
have learned already! 

   



18th March 2022 
 

For your information 

PE - will take place on Tuesday mornings and Thursday afternoons.  Please ensure your child 
is wearing a PE kit in school on these days – thank you. 

Spellings – will be set on a Friday to be tested on the following Friday. Please support your 
child in practising these. 

Reading - Please can we encourage you to read with your child (5 times a week) and 
sign/initial to say you have read with them.   

Mathletics - Will be set online ready for your child to complete the following week. 

TTRS - Please support your child with their times tables by logging on and letting the 
children complete different challenges. 

End of Term Project – We are inviting all Year 3 parents / carers to our End of Term 
Project on Wednesday 6th April at 2:45pm in the hall. During this time you will be able to see 
your children’s learning as well as all the projects we have done the last two terms! 

   

Miss Williams and Mr Hitchings 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


